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       June 3, 2019 

 

 

 

To the Honorable 

The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 

200 East Wells Street, Room 706 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

For your information, Robert Adlam, MD, who has been the Fire Medical Officer since 

the position’s reinstatement, as well as being associated with our department for 

over 40 years, has retired from his duties effective June 1, 2019. Dr. Adlam will be 

greatly missed for both his expertise and compassion. As you are aware, at your 

meeting of June 6, 2019, your Honorable Board approved my request to exempt this 

position from competitive examination. 

 

  Respectfully, 

 

   

   

  MARK ROHLFING 

  Chief 
 

MR/jlb 
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